
We’ve all heard about the “summer slump”, but who wants to sit around doing flash-cards and worksheets?
Join the summer Read-a-Thon instead! This is a great opportunity for our kids to keep up their reading skills!

All children who participate will receive a ribbon (Grades K-2) or medal (Grades 3-5) in the Fall!

PECK SLIP 
READ-A-THON

How Does it Work?!?
Any rising K-5 student can participate. To enter, you must do the following:

• Read the required minimum number of books over the summer:

• Rising 5th Graders: 5 - 8 Chapter Books

• Rising 4th Graders: 5 - 8 Chapter Books

• Rising 3rd Graders: 5 - 8 Chapter Books

• Rising 2nd Graders: 20 - 30 Grade Level Books 

• Rising 1st Graders*: 30 - 35 Books

• Rising Kindergarteners*: 30 - 35 Books

• Enter all the books you read into the Reading Log.

• Hand in your reading log by Friday, October 6th!

The goal is to have your child read about 30 minutes a day. Good online sources for books are raz-kids.com, 
goodreads.com and nypl.org. If you are in need of additional reading suggestions for your child, please contact 
Denise after July 10.  

Have a great summer and...happy reading!

Denise Greene, Parent Coordinator
dhgreene@schools.nyc.gov
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• For rising Kindergartners and 1st graders, your child can look at the books on their own, or you can read the 
books to them!
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